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 Looking back on 2024 we had over 750 animals call OAHS 
home. We cared for dogs, cats, rabbits, rats, and birds. 750 animals 
that needed a safe space, food, shelter, and compassion. Our team of 
staff and volunteers worked around the clock to give them the care 
they deserved.
 It's amazing what we can do with the support from our 
community. Without all of you we wouldn't be able to stay open. We 
wouldn't be able to help the people that need us. 
 In 2025 I hope to continue this life saving work, expand our 
spay/neuter program, and expand on our current foster program. We 
are hoping to add foster-to-adopt options as well as helping relieve 
stress on some of our long term residents by getting them out of the 
shelter for a few days.  Happy New Year!

Oconto Area Humane Society

See What Were Up To

Facebook

The Good Place in Oconto,WI
Join us for 9-Pin bowling Enjoy 
themed food & drinks, raffles, and 
a Mardi Gras costume contest!

Join us for BINGO at S & S 
Hometown Bar & Restaurant in 
Oconto Falls. Each donation item 
you bring, you will be entered to 
win a raffle basket. 

Upcoming Events

9-Pin Bowling

Charity BINGO 

www.ocontoareahumane.org
Website

(920) 835-1738
Contact Us

March 1st (11am-6pm)

February 19th

Detailed Event Info 
available on our website

Double Elimination Cornhole 
Tournament on April 19th from 
11am-9pm at Bucky's Limousine 
Service  in Oconto!

Cornhole
April 19th (11am-9pm)


